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450 – 1st Street SW 
Calgary, AB, T2P5H1 

 
 
 
 
March 15, 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Brent, 
 
 I wanted to let you know how happy we are with the Sport Court you installed for 
our family last year.  Our goal was for our young kids to not only keep busy on a 
multi-purpose court, but also to give them and their friends a safe place to play close 
to home. We’re now through our first winter season with a successful ice surface 
where two of our kids have now learned to skate, and we’re looking forward to the 
court surface again this spring so they can tackle basketball and tennis. We just 
wanted to let you know how happy we are with the court and look forward watching 
our family and friends explore the variety of sports our new Sport Court provides! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
The MacInnis Family 
 


